Consultation Questionnaire

Transfer of funding from the Schools Block to the High Needs Block in 2024-25

Questionnaire

The Local Authority is seeking to transfer 0.5% of the Schools’ Block into the High Needs Block in
2024-25, to assist with high needs pressures as outlined within the attached consultation report.

The Local Authority wishes to implement the new increased NFF rates for 2024-25 as far as possible
within the transfer.

The Local Authority is seeking school views on proposals to move funds between the blocks.

In order to get representation of as many schools views as possible regarding the proposed transfer,
please could school provide the answers to the following questions.

Please can you return to the Local Authority by Friday 27t October 2023.

Please email the below (or answers to the below) to dianne nielsen@middlesbrough.gov.uk

SChOOI NAME ..ot

1. Does your school support a 0.5% transfer from the Schools’ Block to the High Needs Block in
2024-25, to assist with high needs pressures?

YES

NO —if no go to question 2

2. If your school do not support 0.5% transfer in question 1, do you support a transfer in 2024-
25 from the Schools’ Block to the High Needs Block? If so, at what level would your school
be willing to support?
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